
 

Public Notice
8 October 2020

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 
(England) Order 2015

Notice under article 15(1) of application for planning permission 
accompanied by an Environmental Statement

Proposed Development at Land At Sturry/Broad Oak, Sturry

I give notice that Environ Design (Sturry) Ltd has submitted further information 
to the Environmental Statement that accompanied the planning application 
(reference number CA//17/01383/OUT) for Outline application (with all matters 
reserved) for the development of up to 650 houses and associated community 
infrastructure comprising primary school, community building, public car park 
and associated amenity space, access, parking and landscaping; and detailed/
full application for the construction of part of the Sturry Link Road and a local 
road from the Sturry Link Road to Shalloak Road.

Members of the public may inspect the information and comment online by 
visiting www.canterbury.gov.uk 

Any representations should be submitted online and arrive on or before 
8 November 2020.

Simon Thomas 
Head of Planning


